
 

 

Parent / Teacher Meetings 

 
The parent teacher meetings will 

be held: 

Tuesday 13th November 3.10 pm– 5.30 pm 

& Wednesday 14th  3pm - 4:10pm 

 

Appointments will be sent out this week. 

We look forward to seeing you then.  

 

Witches & Wizards Walk 
 

Our annual fundraiser – The 

Witches and Wizards Walk, 

was a great success. It was 

fantastic to see so many happy 

faces and wonderful costumes. We raised 

€2,600 which was a considerable amount. 

Thanks to all families for your support. 

 

 
Christmas Annuals 

 

You will be able to buy the Christmas annuals 

from Peggy in the office each morning from 

Tuesady November 13th. The Súgradh books 

are for Junior and Senior Infants and the 

Spraoi books are for 1st and 2nd classes. They 

are educational and fun. Each annual is 

bursting with quizzes, fantastic facts, 

colouring pages, stories, great competitions 

and lots, lots more! This is a great way to keep 

busy over the Christmas holidays! Price: €4  

 

Lá Gaeilge 

 
On November 13 we will try to use the Irish 

we have a bit more around the school. It is part 

of our culture, heritage and school curriculum. 

Why not try it at home too? 

Bain triail as! = give it a try. ( bwen treel oss ) 

Is féidir linn! = Yes, we can ( iss faydor ling ) 

 

 

Science Week 

 

12th-19th November 

 

 
Next week is Science Week and there will be 

lots of events happening across the country. 

You can find out more about science week 

on www.scienceweek.ie. Clondalkin Library 

has a story time on Tuesday 13th for 3-6 year 

olds on “Inventors and Inventions.” No need to 

book. There is an Astronomy evening for all 

the family on Tuesday 13th between 5 pm and 

7 pm. You need to book for this on Eventbrite 

site at http://clondalkinlibrary.eventbrite.com 

 

 

Maths Workshop 

 
If you have a child in First or Second Class 

would you be interested in attending a Maths 

workshop to learn more about how the 

teachers teach addition and subtraction? Does 

it all seem a bit different since you were in 

school? You are not alone! 

When?  Wednesday November 21st  

Where? Room 10. Top Corridor 

 

I would be interested in attending a Maths 

workshop. 

 

 

Name:  ___________________________ 

 

Name of Child:  _____________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name: ____________________ 

 

: ____________________________ 
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Junior Infant Meeting 

 

C.L.O.V.E.R. Project:  

 

Children Learn on Very Early Reading. 

 

 Tuesday 20th November at 9:10 in the hall. 

 

Information meeting about C.L.O.V.E.R, a 

chance to join the library and a chance to  meet 

and chat to other parents of Junior Infants over 

a cup of tea or coffee. 

 

This project is supported & funded by the 

South Dublin Library Service.  

 

Each child will receive a lovely pack with two 

books to keep.  This is to encourage the love 

of reading as a life skill. 

 

Other dates for your diary. 

 

Tuesday November 27th  at 1.05 pm 

 

Tuesday December 4th  at 1.05 pm 

 

Where?   In your child’s classroom where you 

will be invited to read the new special 

C.L.O.V.E.R. book to your child and do a little 

activity relating to the story. 

We encourage as many of you as possible to 

come along and support your child’s learning 

in the classroom. 

 

 Guest Speaker: Emma Mc Donald 

(Clondalkin Librarian)  
 

LIBRARY MEMBERSHIP 
 

 You will be able to join the library on 

November 20th. 

 

Mobile Library is on Thursdays  

 

Kilmahuddrick Crescent 3pm-4pm 

Melrose Green 4pm-5pm 

Bawnogue Road 6pm-7pm 

Cherrywood Crescent 7pm-8pm 

 

 

Adult Classes 

A Singing Session 

 

Interested in starting the week 

off on a good note? Would you like to sing 

some of the songs you used to sing as a 

teenager, songs you learned in school, 

songs your parents or grandparents used to 

sing, modern songs, old fashioned songs?  

 

Why don’t you join us on Monday 

mornings for an informal sing along? 

When?  9. 10am 

Where?  Parents’ Room in the Pre-fabs. 

 
Everyone will be singing all together so no 

pressure. It would be great if there are any 

musicians who are interested in coming along 

too to accompany the singers. 

Starts Monday November 11th.  

 
Knitting Drop in Classes. 

Every Thursday  9:15-11:00 

All levels are welcome!Beginners-Advanced  

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents’ Room 

Lots of ideas for Christmas gifts too! 

 

There are just a few weeks left in the cookery 

class which has been a big hit. Deirdre, the 

tutor, will do 2 extra classes on decorating 

cakes before Christmas. 

I would be interested in attending a cake 

decorating class  

 

Name:  ___________________________ 

 

Name of Child:  _____________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name: ____________________ 

 

 

Class Calendars 
 

Thank you to the Parents’ 

Association for organising the photographs for 

the class calendars and to our photographers, 

Peter Stafford and Sam Fadojutimi. A sample 

of the calendar will be on display outside your 

child’s classroom next week. Order forms will 

be given out during the week. It will make a 

lovely Christmas gift for loved ones at home 

and abroad. 

 

Slán go fóill= bye for now ( slawn guh foal) 



 
 

 


